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NALS OF LANE COUNTY 

 PROBATE MEETING
Lane County Probate Executive Committee will meet for a 
planning session on Tuesday, June  13, 2017 from 12:00 p.m. to 
1:00 p.m. in Courtroom 302. 

The lunch will be held at 12:00 p.m. at 
the Shedd Institute (868 High Street, 
Eugene). The cost is $16 for advance 
online registrations (deadline is June 12th 
at midnight) and $20 by cash/check at the 
door. To register and pay online, click here: 
https://lanecountybar.org/events/.  If you 

NALS of Lane County will hold its next 
educational meeting on Tuesday, June 20, 
2017, from 12:00 p.m. to 1:00 p.m. at the 
law offices of Hershner Hunter, 180 East 11th 
Avenue, Eugene. Our speaker for this date 
will be local attorney, B. Kevin Burgess of 
Watkinson Laird Rubenstein; he will share 
some of the business and regulatory aspects 
of Health Law, and what YOU may need to 
know to keep your office out of trouble! Please 
send your RSVP to Charlene Sabini, PP, 
CLP, ALP, Director of Education, via email 
at besirius@pacinfo.com.

Please  jo in  the  LCBA fo r  lunch  on 
Thursday,   June 15th as we take time to 
recognize longstanding members of the Oregon 
Bar and to elect the 2017-2018 LCBA officers. A 
recognition ceremony for members with 30, 40, 
and 50 years of experience will be followed by 
a vote for new Board Members. 

intend to pay $20 at the door, please RSVP by email to Kayleigh 
Shuler or Kristen Brouhard, the Program Co-Chairs, at Shuler@
gleaveslaw.com or kristen@adastralegalservices.com so that we 
can be sure to have enough food for lunch.

Announcements
Thorp Purdy Jewett Urness & Wilkinson, PC 
is pleased to announce that Kristin Denmark 
has become a shareholder with the firm. Ms. 
Denmark has worked as an associate attorney 
with Thorp Purdy since 2012.  Prior to that she 
clerked for the Honorable Karsten H. Rasmussen 
of the Lane County Circuit Court.  Her practice 
areas include Municipal Law, Business Law, 
Real Property Law, and Elder Law.

LEGAL ASSISTANT  

Busy 10-attorney law firm seeks experienced legal assistant. Prefer-
ence given to applicants with recent experience in Elder Law, Estate 
Planning, and Probate. Required: Good communication skills, high 
level of accuracy, attention to detail, and ability to multi-task. Must 
respect strict confidentiality, be professional, a team player, flex-
ible, motivated and have a positive attitude. Knowledge of complex 
secretarial and clerical procedures; legal terminology, systems and 
processes; computer equipment and software, including Word, Ex-
cel, Outlook and time management software necessary. Competitive 
salary and benefits package.  All inquiries held in confidence. Please 
call 541-747-3354, or send cover letter, resume and references to 
Administrator,  Thorp Purdy Jewett Urness & Wilkinson PC, 1011 
Harlow Road, Suite 300, Springfield, OR  97477 or by email to: 
jbelcher@thorp-purdy.com.

Assistant Positions Available
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after this deadline will be included in the next issue. Submissions 
that do not make one issue of the newsletter will, of course, be 
included in the subsequent issue. The preparation of this newsletter 
is a labor of love, but it does take some time and effort. Your support 
of this process is greatly appreciated. Thank you.

Please help us get the Bar News to you in 
a timely manner. While all submissions are 
welcomed, remember, the deadline is the 
20th of each month. We try to accommodate 
the inclusion of all submissions, but cannot 
guarantee that any submissions  received 

BAR NEWS SUBMISSION DEADLINE

CLIENTS LOVE OUR OFFICES & WE OFFER 
EVERYTHING – INCLUDING A DEAL!

Friendly, professional & attractive office environment in downtown 
Eugene, ideal for sole practitioners or small firms, ADA compliant, 
lots of nearby parking, with close proximity to everything! Offices 
include full reception services, building telephone, voice-mail 
system and security systems, use of three conference rooms, break 
room, shower, and two work rooms with abundant work areas, 
equipped with photocopiers, facsimile machines, postage meter, 
shredder, lots of related equipment. Optional high-speed DSL 
access, monthly parking passes and discounted/group messenger 
rate also available. $450 - $900 for 155 - 220 sq. ft. plus $175 for 
secretarial work stations. The Deal: Leases for two or more years 
get the second year at half-price! Other arrangements available. For 
more information or viewing, contact Brian Cox at (541) 683-7151 
or bcox@coxassociates.info.

Office Space Available

 
Lady Of The Lake Process Servers & Mobile Notary provides 
service of process and traveling notary services to all cities in Lane 
County. We are proud to celebrate the commencement of our fifth 
year of business. Our prices and our Request For Service form 
are available at www.LadyofthelakePS.com . We are members of 
NAPPS, OAPS, CALSPro, and OWLS affiliates, and are bonded 
and E&O Insured. Contact us at ladyofthelake@me.com or text/
call to 541-521-0395. SERVES YOU RIGHT!

LADY OF THE LAKE PROCESS SERVERS                             
& MOBILE NOTARY

Upcoming Events

June 13		  Probate Exectutive Commitee 
		  Planning Session	
		  Courtroom 302
		  12:00 p.m. - 1:00 p.m.

June 15		  LCBA Luncheon
		  Recognition of 30/40/50 year honorees
		  Election of new officers 
		  The Shedd
		  12:00 p.m. - 1:00 p.m.

June 20		  NALS Educational Meeting
		  Health Law
		  B. Kevin Burgess
		  Hershner Hunter
		  12:00 p.m. - 1:00 p.m.

Services Offered

CONTRACT ATTORNEY  

Available for legal research, drafting documents, and assisting with 
trial preparation.  Over 20 years of experience.  Contact Kathleen 
Fritton at kfritton@efn.org or at (541)744-1659.

BOOKKEEPING SERVICES  

Paralegal with 10 years of experience specializing in small practice 
bookkeeping and payroll.  Contact Marisela Taylor, 541-942-0000, 
or mari@paintedmountaindesign.com

LEGAL ASSISTANT/PARALEGAL

Graduate of ABA-approved Legal Assistant/Paralegal program 
looking for short or long-term assignments.  I have had exposure 
to many facets of law and recent hands-on experience with 
large amounts of discovery in civil practice. Background in 
IT with excellent computer skills and knowledge of many 
software packages. Excellent references provided upon request.                              
Contact Gerald Church at gerald_church2000@yahoo.com or 
(541) 261-2813.
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Lane County Bar Association 

Officers:
KC Huffman		  President
Erin Gould   		  President-Elect                        
Natalie Scott	          	 Secretary-Treasurer                           

Directors:
Hon. Jay A. McAlpin	 Todd Johnston
Debra Velure		  Erin Fennerty		    
Sebastian Tapia		  Emily Farrell		

National Children’s Day is 
the second Sunday in June

June 14th is Flag Day

Lane County Bar Association
c/o NATALIE SCOTT, Secretary-Treasurer
Post Office Box 11379 
Eugene, OR 97440

Freelance Legal 
Secretaries/Assistants:

		
Kelly Lee		  515-2962
Tamara Banavige		  431-0812

Bar News
  

Next Submission Deadline:	 Thursday, June 22, 2017

Editor:	 Murray S. Petitt
	 mpetitt@thorp-purdy.com
Address & Phone:	 1011 Harlow Rd. Ste. 300
	 Springfield, OR 97477
	 (541) 747-3354 (voice)

Assistant Editor:	 Laura Gibson
	 lgibson@thorp-purdy.com 

For Submission:	 Email only to Assistant Editor,
	 unless special arrangements
	 made

Address Changes:	 Natalie Scott
	 Secretary-Treasurer
	 Post Office Box 11379
	 Eugene, OR 97440
	 541-868-8005
	 nscott@scott-law-group.com

Issues of the Bar News are available at:
http://lanecountybar.org

The first Sunday in June is 
National Cancer Survivor’s 
Day. We celebrate our 
brothers and sisters who 
have battled cancer and 
won, offer inspiration for 
those who continue the 
battle against cancer and 
support for those who are 
just beginning their battle 
against the various forms 
this disease can take.
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